
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 

27 June 2019 
 
If you need this information in another format or language please contact the sender. 
 
Main Modifications to the Newcastle upon Tyne Development and Allocations Plan 
2015 - 2030 
 
Dear Miss Anderson, 

 
Under section 20(7C) of the 2004 Act the Council request the appointed Inspector to 
recommend any main modifications to the plan that are necessary to make it sound and 
legally compliant.  
 
 
Yours faithfully, 

 
Kath Lawless 
Assistant Director Planning 

The person dealing with this matter is: 
Kath Lawless  
Assistant Director Planning  
Newcastle City Council 
Civic Centre, Barras Bridge 
Newcastle upon Tyne, NE1 8QH 
 
Phone: 0191 211 5629 
Email: planningpolicy@newcastle.gov.uk 
www.newcastle.gov.uk 
 


